BAPS Charities makes donation of $47,000 to UNICEF for Haiti Earthquake Relief Fund
Image Caption

Image 1 - BAPS Charities presents a check of $47,000 to The United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) to provide relief to the victims of Haiti earthquake. Seen from Left to Right, Mr. Richard Esserman, Director of Finance, UNICEF; Mr. Ed Lloyd, Chief Financial Officer, UNICEF; Anand Mehta, Director of BAPS Charities; Ms. Dawne Basinski, UNICEF and Yogi Trivedi, BAPS Charities, Director of Media Relations. 
